
First United Methodist Church 
3rd Sunday after Pentecost 

June 26th, 2022 
 

 

Welcome! We pray that worship here at First United Methodist is a blessing for 
you, even as your presence blesses us. The Church newsletter, large print hym-
nals, name tags, and refreshments are available in the welcoming area. Children 
are always welcome in worship, and we embrace their presence, their joy, and 
the fun things they often do and say as we worship God. In the welcoming area 
we have crayons and children’s bulletins available. Please fill out the clipboard at 
the end of your row to register your attendance and tell us a little more about 
you.  

 

“This is the day the Lord has made. Let us rejoice and be glad in it!” 



ORDER OF WORSHIP  
3rd Sunday after Pentecost 

June 26, 2022                                                                                                     10:30 AM  
 

PRELUDE                Bev Taylor  
     

WELCOME AND ANNOUNCEMENTS         Lee Anne Strickland  
(At this time please register your in-person attendance on the clipboards placed on each pew; or if 
you are watching on-line register at www.1umcm.com and continue sending us your comments via 
Facebook, Twitter, email, etc.) 

“May the Peace of Christ be with you. . . . and also with you.” 
 
 

TRINITY CHIMES 
 

✠ CALL TO WORSHIP   “Surely the Presence of the Lord”             Page #328/Screen 
 
 

✠ WORDS OF INVITATION 
 L: The God of our ancestors calls us to worship.  
 P: Praise the Lord! 
 L: Let the hearts of those who seek the Lord rejoice. 
 P: Let us worship God! 
 
HYMN      “Holy, Holy, Holy! Lord God Almighty”    Page #64/Screen 
 
✠ AFFIRMATION OF FAITH                        Page #888/Screen 
 

✠ GLORIA PATRI               Page # 70/Screen 

CONFESSION           

PRAISES & PRAYER REQUESTS                     

PASTORAL PRAYER                Rev. Chris Black 

THE LORD’S PRAYER  
Our Father who art in heaven, Hallowed be thy name. Thy kingdom come, Thy will be 
done on earth, as it is in heaven. Give us this day our daily bread. And forgive us our tres-
passes, as we forgive those who trespass against us. And lead us not into temptation, but 
deliver us from evil: For thine is the kingdom, and the power, and the glory, forever. Amen.  
 



 

 

RESPONSE AFTER PRAYER “Gentle Shepherd”          Chancel Choir 

CHILDREN'S MOMENT                            Rev. Chris Black 

INVITATION TO OFFERING       
During this time we worship by the giving of our gifts and offerings for the work of the 
church in ministry and mission.  For those who are watching online, you may mail your 
gifts to First United Methodist Church, P O Box 157, Madisonville, TN 37354,                   
or go to our website: tithing.1umcm.com  for directions and other options.   
 

OFFERTORY                               Mary Alice Huff 
 

DOXOLOGY                Page #94/Screen 
 

SCRIPTURE   Exodus 3: 1-15            
    Leader:  The Word of God, for the People of God 
    People:  Thanks be to God. 
 

SERMON       “Standing on Holy Ground”              Rev. Chris Black 
 

✠ CLOSING HYMN  “We Will Glorify”                Screen 
                                                  
 

✠ BENEDICTION      

✠ BENEDICTION RESPONSE  “Holy Ground”                       Screen 
  

✠ TRINITY CHIMES 
 
POSTLUDE      

✠ Please stand as you are able. 
 

Serve the Lord this week where you are able! 



Attendance and Giving Last  
Sunday  
In-Person Attendance  101   
Online Attendance  5 

In-Person Tithing  $ 2,507 
Online Tithing  $ 976 

Designated   $ 50 

In-Person Building Fund $ 200 
Online Building Fund  $ 133 

Memorials Fund  $ 200 

Vacation Bible School FOOD 
TRUCK PARTY!!  - Registration is 
LIVE at vbs.1umcm.com 
July 17-22     

Sunday - Thursday 6:00 PM to 8:30 PM, 
   

Friday 7:00 PM to 9:00 PM at Sweetwa-
ter City Pool      

Cost: $0.00... That's right! ZERO!! 
 

At "Food Truck Party" VBS, your kids will 
enjoy an interactive, energizing, Bible-
based good time  as they get on a roll 
with God. They will become Chefs and 
discover how we can turn to God in 
 prayer every day to meet our needs and 
how we can join God in providing for 
the needs of others.  

Along the way, the Chefs will hear about 
our mission project as their response to a 
call for  action! Join us as we get on a 
roll with God at the Food Truck Party.  

Vacation Bible School Classes are for 
children, but there will also be inter-
generational Bible study sessions for 
youth and adults. 

Food Truck Party VBS is sponsored by 
First United Methodist Church and Madi-
sonville Presbyterian Church.   
 

Let Sue know if you will help!!! 

Registration Online at 
vbs.1umcm.com  

or scan this QR code with your 
camera 

 
 



 
 
Prayer Requests for  
June 26 
 
 
 

NEW PRAYER REQUESTS 
Armida Conley 
Mike & Melinda Bugaj - MM Ministries 
Ray Sammons (Melanie Slouka’s brother) 
Our Mission Team in Kentucky This Week 
Barbara Baiz 
Family of Cheryl Bivens (Bill’s wife) 
Mark and Alice Ahart and Family 
Don McKenzie 
Janet Tweed 
Annalese Bryant (Stella VanZile’s niece) 
Taylor Anderson Rose and newborn  
 Elsie Mae 
Family of Joe Crabtree 
Unspoken Requests 
 
CONTINUING PRAYER REQUESTS 
People of Uvalde, TX 
Family of J. D. Cullens 
Family of Maria Nelson 
Rick Saunders 
Pam (Janet Ruppel’s Friend) 
Lexi Beason 
Stan & Kaye Collett (Veronica Venable’s 
 Family) 
Wanda Williford 
Mike Stephens 
Sarah Lovingood 
Karen Paxton 
Patti Cabe 
John and Judy Maiuri 

Ray Nelson 
Families who need baby formula 
Juan Lopez and Family (Business Fire) 
People of Buffalo, NY 
Jeff Smith 
Ronnie Gay 
Farmers 
The people of the Ukraine 
Joseph Certo 
Marilyn DePew & family 
Shelbie Nelson 
United Methodist Clergy and District  
 Superintendents 
Sam Grubb 
Mary Margaret & Richard Mason 
Margaret & Chad Chester 
Pat Harvey 
Military personnel 
 

UMW Salad Bar Fundraiser  
TODAY @ 12 Noon 

The United Methodist Women have 
awarded  a great many scholarships to 
our students in and headed to colleges 
and universities, and it’s time to re-fill 
the pot! Everyone in the church (and 
their checkbooks too) are welcome at 
this Salad Bar luncheon for this worthy 
cause! 

While Chris Is in the Holy Land       
Between June 28th to July 8th, Rev. 
Mike Hubble will be taking care of 
emergency Pastoral needs for our con-
gregation. If you need him for anything, 
please contact Sue.   



Check Out the Event Announcements Listed Below 
 

 United Methodist Women—Salad Bar Fundraiser, Today! 12 - 1:30 PM, 
Fellowship Hall 

 Scouts BSA Court of Honor, Monday, 6:30 PM, Fellowship Hall 

 United Methodist Youth Fellowship Wednesday, 6:00 PM in the Youth 
Room 

 The Chancel Choir practices Wednesday evening at 6:00 PM in the  

     sanctuary.  

 Alcoholics Anonymous Friday, 5:30 PM, Community Room  

 
 

The Altar Flowers today are from Barbara Pennington in Memory of Jim Pennington. 

143 College Street   
Mail to: P O Box 157  
Madisonville, TN 37354 
Call or Text (423) 442-2471 
Fax (423) 442-2434 

 
Rev. Chris Black  

Pastor  
Richard Beaubien  

Office & Technology Coordinator 
Sue Hamilton 

Director of Congregational Care & Choir Ministries 
Erin Roberts 

1st Steps Coordinator 
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Website:  1umcm.com 

 
Trustee for this month is Carol McKenzie. 
 

      

 
Coffee bar food provided by Janet Tweed 


